
 

BUCHANAN 
TOY DRIVE 
 
            Through the month of November, Room 15 and K2 will be 

collecting used toys for our Great Big Toy Sale. All unwanted 
toys can be brought in and dropped off in Room 16. Proceeds 
from the sale will be used to help purchase gifts and food 
items for our Christmas Hampers. 

 
 

 

 

Wanted: 
 

Used Toys 
 

Drop off in 
Room 16 

 

Help 
Families in 

Need 

 

Coming Soon: 
Buchanan 
School’s 

Great Big Toy 
Sale 
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